## **Contractors sought for Refurbishment of the Suckley Playing Fields Pavillion**

Suckley Parish Council is planning to refurbish the existing pavilion on its playing fields. It is currently largely used to provide changing facilities for the 11 a-side football pitch which is used during the football season. The Parish Council has recognised that there is a need to upgrade the existing facilities, but also wants to create an enhanced community space that can be used for meetings, parties and other social events. As such the Parish Council is looking for contractors who can provide a turnkey solution for some internal carpentry including doors and kitchen cabinets, installation of electrical fittings and constructing a new lead to disabled toilet cubicle

.The Council has applied for a grant to fund this project and has been promised a conditional response to this by 17 September. Following this, the Council will be required to supply further details before the grant will be approved. In any case, contracts would have to be in place and the work started by 31 March 2026. In view of this, contractors may prefer to submit expressions of interest for the work at this. Should the bid be successful, then required works would comprise:

Carpentry – Doors, shower divider Kitchen – Cabinets, Sink Electrical – Hand dryer, extractor fan, infra-red heater Fire Safety – Smoke & Fire Alarm, Fire Signage External – New Toilet with lighting, hand dryer, basin Plumbing and drainage

The site containing the pavilion at the playing fields, Suckley. Access to is restricted only by a narrow roadway at the end of Church Lane, Suckley WR6 5DE. For further details, please contact the Parish Clerk (SUCKLEYPCCLERK@hotmail.com) who will arrange for you to be contacted, provided with itemised specification and to arrange access to the site for viewing.

The closing date for receipt of expressions of interest is 19 September 2025